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Comments: I am a current resident at Turkey Rock Ranch Estates. I have already seen and heard illegal

shooting within our subdivision and within the current legal proximity limits to a subdivision. I would be MOST

favorable to Alternative 2, as I would feel safer if these proposed closures were in place. I am VERY AGAINST

Alternative 3, as I feel this would allow unsafe and higher risk conditions regarding shooting in our area. If

everything is left the same with the current/proposed shooting ranges, I would hope to receive continued and

additional Sheriff and Deputy patrols in our areas to ensure safety of residents in subdivisions. Thank you.


